
County of San Mateo

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

Department: PUBLIC WORKS
File #: 19-681 Board Meeting Date: 7/9/2019

Presentation by the California High-Speed Rail Authority staff regarding the recommended preferred

alternative for the Northern California alignment and asking the Board of Supervisors to provide

comments and directions to staff.
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